UNM School of Law

Faculty Meeting

September 13, 1971

4:00 p.m.

Convened in Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Assistant Dean Geer; Professors Barnett,

Daniels, Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Kanowitz, MacPherson,
Muir, Parnall, Utton, R. Walker, and Weihofen; Mr. Deloria.

Absent: Professors W. Walker, Desiderio (on leave), and Walden (on

leave); Messrs. Bennett, Norwood, and O'Dowd.

The meeting was presided over by Dean Hart and attention was given
to the following matters:

1.

The minutes of the meetings of August 18 and 24, 1971, were
approved.

The requirement of securing approval before missing assigned
classes or other assigned duties was discused and it was the
consensus of the faculty that the faculty should advise the
dean of expected absences. Forms will be provided.

It was announced that Professor Walter Jaeger of Georgetown Law
School would be a visiting professor during the spring semester
and that John Cooney would be a part-time instructor.

The need for faculty advisors was discussed.
The third-year class has requested that Legal Profession be

graded on a pass—fail basis. The question was referred to
Professor W. Walker.

The meeting was adjourned sine die.

Respectfully submitted,
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Hunter L. Geer
Assistant Dean
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